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Friends of the Victory Hall 
 

Friends of the Victory Hall (FOVH) is 

a group of villagers who help maintain 
the hall and run the events that take 

place there.  This group is separate 

from the Victory Hall Committee and 

so not involved in the management of 

the Hall.  FOVH carries out a 
maintenance review of the hall every 

month and helps with DIY as well as 

supporting events that raise money for 

the ongoing maintenance by putting out 

tables, delivering leaflets, selling 
tickets, baking, washing up etc. Events 

this year will include a Fashion Show, 

an Online Safety Event, Quiz Night 

with Pie & Pea Supper, an Afternoon 

Tea, Christmas events and more.  
Anyone can be a Friend and it is a 

great way to be involved in your 

community and make friends.  To join 

the Friends please email 
templesowerbyvictoryhall@gmail.com. 

 

Welcome Pack 
 

A recent initiative of the Friends of the 

Victory Hall is to devise a pack to be 
given to new residents of the village as 

of May 2018.  The pack consists of a 

welcome letter explaining activities that 

are held in the village, useful contact 

details, bus and recycling timetables 
and other useful information.  Also, 

while stocks last, there is also a copy  
of the Millennium Book which has a 

comprehensive history of our  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

village.  If you have not seen a copy and 

wish to know more, much of this book has 

been reproduced on our village website 
http://templesowerby.org.uk/local-

history. We should be able to identify 

most new residents who have bought 

houses, but residents who are renting 

property may be missed, as might others.  

So, if you know of a new resident who has 

not received their pack then do contact us 

by email 

templesowerbyvictoryhall@gmail.com 

 

 

Update on the commemoration of 

the end of World War One 

 

Plans are in progress for events in Temple 

Sowerby 29th and 30th September. 

There will be an Exhibition in The Victory 

Hall which was opened in 1922 as a 

memorial to those lost in the war. The 

exhibition will have displays of relevant 

family records provided by people who 

live in the village. The Exhibition will be 

open from 10.00 a.m. till 4.00 p.m. on the 

Sunday. 

 

On Saturday evening there will be a 

special Concert held in the Church and on 

the Sunday morning there will be a 

Commemorative Service at 10.45 
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